From: <u>Karin Anette Pedersen</u>
To: <u>Hannah Pratt; Norfolk Boreas</u>

Subject: Danish response to notification regarding Transboundary impacts of Norfolk Boreas Offshore Windfarm.

Date: 22 September 2017 13:05:15

Dear Hanna,

Public consultation and consultation of relevant authorities and interest organizations in Denmark are now over, and I have not received any wishes for participation in the EIA process on cross-border environmental impact.

Denmark therefore does not want to participate in the continued EIA process of Norfolk Boreas Offshore Windfarms.

Best regards

Karin Anette Pedersen,

Point of Contact for Notifications and Focal Points for Administrative Matters (Espoo)

Naturforvaltning

+45 72 54 47 42 | +45 93 58 80 94 | kaape@mst.dk

Environmental Protection Agency

Ministry of the Environment and Food of Denmark | Haraldsgade 53 | 2100 København Ø | Tlf.

+45 72 54 40 00 | mst@mst.dk | www.mst.dk

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com